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The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers announced on May 1 that it will continue to accept the America the
Beautiful Federal Recreation Pass Program's Interagency Annual Pass for Military (Military Pass) at its more
than 2,500 USACE-managed recreation areas nationwide. This link will give you more information on the
locations of their lakes: http://corpslakes.usace.army.mil/visitors/booklet/Whole.pdf
 
Initiated last year, service men and women - Army, Navy, Air Force, Marines, Coast Guard, and activated
National Guard and Reserves, and their dependents who present the Interagency Military Pass will receive a
fee waiver to USACE-managed day-use areas (boat launches and swimming areas). 

 
The Military Pass, which is free, may be obtained in person at U.S. Forest Service, National Park Service,
Bureau of Reclamation, Bureau of Land Management and U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service facilities. Additional
information on the Federal Recreation Pass Program is available at http://store.usgs.gov/pass/annual.html
 
Military members and their dependents may also present a Department of the Defense Identification Card or
Common Access Card to receive the day-use fee waiver at USACE-managed day-use areas. 
http://www.army.mil/article/102418/
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